Little J’s Nursery
The Sorrells
Stanford le Hope
Essex  SS17 7ES

20th May 2024
Dear Parents
On Friday 14th June we would like to invite all dads, grandads or a male family member (one adult for each child) to celebrate Father’s Day in the nursery.  A bacon sandwich and tea will be provided.   You will have the opportunity to share your child’s Learning Journey and celebrate their achievements with them.  This will take place at the start of the session from 09.00-10.00am.  
If this is not your child’s normal session you may still come along at 09.00am and join in with the celebration.
Kind regards
Karen Lane
Nursery Manager
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